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July 9, 1964

Mr. Carl Dabelstein
12524 "C" Street
Omaha, Nebraska

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

It gives us great pleasure to confirm your reception report

of July 1, 1964. It is nice to have you as one of our regular lis-
eners.

Feel free to visit our studio any time you are in the area.

Yours truly,

Bill Dunbar
Chief Engineer
KQAL-FM 94.1
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Eighth Floor Kilpatrick Building ~ Omaha, Nebraska ~ Phone 341-2228



